


Natural Benefit @ Usage : 

- Maintenance of General Skin Health 

- Moisturizes baby’s skin and help maintain normal skin hydration.  

- Highly rich vitamins, ensures healthy & glowing Skin. 

- Free from Parabens, Animal Fats & Synthetic color that 
  Usual factors for allergies & rashes. 

- Gently cleanse baby’s skin leaving it soft. 

- 100% pure quality ingredients for  infants. 



Key Contains @ Usages : 

It  works as antioxidant 
properties and sooth 
skin and lighten skin  

It is very soothing on 
sunburns and brings a 
cooling effect on the 

skin. 
 

It has a smooth texture 
that gently soften, 

moisturizes the baby’s 
delicate skin. 

 

It work as a anti – 
bacterial properties 
and reduce eczema 

and dermatitis. 
 

It is the perfect natural 
moisturizer as well 

work as anti – bacterial 
properties. 

It is used as a 
moisturizer to treat or 

prevent dry, rough, 
scaly and itchy skin. 



Key Contains @ Usages : 

It is a form of Vitamin 
E and natural skin 

conditioning agent as 
well as antioxidant. 

 

 effective in treating 
skin rashes on baby’s 

skin and work as 
general treatment of 

skin 
 

It makes the nerves 
stronger and helps in 
nourishing skin from 

within. 
 

Is a great option for 
skin care. It moisturize 

the skin, improve 
overall skin health. 

 

It is used to reduce the 
moisture loss, protect 

the epidermis and 
restore softness of the 

skin 

It work as a 
antioxidant properties. 

Cleans the skin and 
reduce acne  
     problem. 

It act as a very 
effective moisturizer 

on the skin. It also 
nourish the skin. 

 



Gentle Care for Baby’s Skin 

Give baby skin a good 
does of  moisture 

Provide  regular bathing 
with normal temperature 
of  water 

Protect  baby’s body 
according to weather 

Gives regularly oil 
massage on baby’s skin 



Special Care 
for Special Ones… 


